

# **Bulldog Monthly**

December 2023

Volume 4 Issue 4

Marissa Nolfi

President

Jessica Pascale
Vice President

Danielle Fredella Secretary

Aygun Gunay
Treasurer

#### **Dates to Remember**

#### December

4-8 Holiday Workshop22 Early Dismissal 1:30pm25-29 School Closed Winter recessNO PTO MEETING THIS MONTH

#### January

- 1 School Closed (winter recess)
- 5 MS assembly; Robb Holla
- 9 PTO meeting
- 15 School closed (MLK Day)
- 19 Brainwash Assembly (MS/elem)
- 19 Brainwash Family night

Seasons Greetings, Bulldogs,

As we enter this very busy time of year, The Bedminster PTO would like to send you the warmest greetings, full of best wishes for you and your families. May the Holiday season bring you and your family health, love, prosperity and peace!

Thank you to all who have supported our annual Spirit Wear Sale. GREAT NEWS, the sale has been extended until December 8th which gives you more time to get some shopping in. \*More information below

**The Holiday Workshop** is happening now! Please join us in supporting our 8th graders during their first fundraiser of this school year. We cannot wait to see all the kiddos shopping for their friends and loved ones. It is he most wonderful time of the year! See the below flyer for more information.

Our Middle school assembly; Robb Holla, has been rescheduled to January 5th!

Get excited...BRAINWASH is coming back! All of the students will be attending the Brainwash assembly during the day on January 19th. Brainwash Family night will take place on January 19th from 6:30-7:30pm in the cafetorium. This event if free to enjoy and sponsored by the BTS PTO. We cannot wait to laugh it up with each of you!

Information about all of these events and more can be found on our website at www.bedminsterpto.org

Thank you to our friends and families that have come out to support us at our meetings. We have been having such a wonderful time getting to know all of our new friends! We are slowly bringing back snacks and refreshments during our meetings, yay! If you don't have the time to volunteer, the PTO meetings are a great place to be involved. *Meetings are open to the public* with the next one on January 9th at 7pm in Room 315.

Our <u>School Family Partnership Series</u> will pick up in January when we return from the Holiday break. More information regarding this presentation will be available soon.

\*IF you have a suggestion for a topic that can be presented during one of our Partnership Series meetings, please let us know as we work closely with the school to bring the most important information to you.!

May your Holidays sparkle as bright as you do! Happy New Year!



Marissa L. Nolfi PTO President



Whatever your plans are, wherever you are going, we wish you happy, peaceful and safe holidays.



## BEDMINSTER BULLDOG SPIRIT WEAR ONLINE STORE

SHOP NOW!!

SALE EXTENDED UNTIL UNTIL DECEMBER 8th!



\$5.00 Flat Rate Shipping on ALL Orders!

PERSONALIZATION AVAILABLE ON ALL ITEMS!

CLICK HERE TO SHOP:

**Bedminster Spirit Wear Store** 

#### HAPPENING NOW!!!!

## The Holiday Workshop

An 8th Grade Fundraiser

December 4th - 8th 9:00am - 3:00pm

Students will be shopping during their scheduled time

Cash and Checks accepted



## COME SUPPORT THE 8TH GRADERS!

We will be selling a wide variety of gifts for women, men, home goods, pets and more! Come and find the perfect gift for your family and friends.

## NEWSLETTER SPONSOR



#### State Bine Construction Co., Inc.

Quality • Reliability • Commitment

- Since 1977

Concrete • Masonary • Excavation
Commercial • Industrial • Institutional

225 Pacific Street, Newark NJ 07114 Tel: 973-621-2828 • Fax: 973-621-9066

www.statelineco.com

Family Owned & Operated Over 46 Years

THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR DONORS FOR SUPPORTING OUR ANNUAL SPRING FLING GALA





## **Spring Fling Volunteers Needed**

## Please email pto@bedminsterschool.org

## **More information is coming soon!**



### **JOIN THE PTO**

## Family Annual Membership \$15

\*Each Year the PTO earns 100% membership donations from our teachers and Staff! Our goal is to have 100% participation from families this year!

\*Purchasing your annual membership guarantees you can volunteer within the school building as well as outside the building.

\*If volunteering is not for you, your membership is considered a donation to the PTO which goes right back to our children, teachers and staff.



#### DUES CAN BE PAID BY:

Printing Out The Form on this
 Newsletter and Mailing It, Along With a \$15 Check
 Made Payable to "Bedminster PTO," to BTS PTO % Aygun Gunay:
 234 Somerville Road, Bedminster, NJ 07921

You may also make a Direct Payment Via PayPal at: pto@bedminsterschool.org

### www.BedminsterPTO.org



@BedminsterPTO



**Bedminster Township School** 



Our goals remain consistent: To support and strengthen BTS, ensuring all students can reach their full potential. We are here to build community and to support you and your Bulldog through enriching programs, events, assemblies and more! We are powering classrooms with supplies needed for students and teachers to thrive!

It's easy for you to become involved and the BEST way for you to start is by joining us at our monthly PTO meetings to learn more.

Our meetings are open to the public and we welcome new faces!

Our next meeting will be held on <u>January 9th at 7:00pm in Room 315.</u>
Please stay tuned for information on our School- Family Partnership Series Presentation!



To view our PTO meeting Minutes, Treasurer Report and Monthly meeting Agenda, Please visit us on our website at <a href="https://www.BedminsterPTO.org">www.BedminsterPTO.org</a>

You can also find PTO related information in the Friday Folders link at www.Bedminsterschool.org

Be sure to sign up to receive Friday Folders each week!





#### Return via mail with a check to: Aygun Gunay, 298 Enclave Road, Bedminster, NJ, 07921



#### \*DO NOT LEAVE FORMS AND CHECKS/CASH IN PTO MAILBOX (Please Make Checks Payable to "Bedminster PTO") Payments Can Also Be Made Via PayPal: pto@bedminsterschool.org

## Bedminster Twp. School PTO Membership Form \$15/family

#### PLEASE PRINT

Parent /Guardian #1 Name:	Parent /Guardian #2 Name:	
Cell Phone #1:	Cell Phone #2:	
Email Address #1:	Email Address #2:	
Student(s) Name	Grade	

#### COMPANY MATCHING

The PTO is a 501(c)(3) tax deductible charity
Some employers offer a matching program wherein they will match your donation in part or possibly by 100%!
Check with your HR or Acct Dept.

#### CONTACTING PTO BOARD MEMBERS

Marissa: marissanolfi@gmail.com

Jessica: jpascale28@aol.com
Danielle: deefreedella@yahoo.com

Aygun: aygungunay@hotmail.com